Sent: 04 September 2015 10:05

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation

Dear Mr Kirkham,

We are unsure as to why we were consulted on this as we did not ask for either Condition 3 or 10 to be put on the planning permission. We thus have no comments to make.

Thanks,

Jack Moeran

Planning Specialist 

Planning Specialist (Mon - Wed) - Hatfield Sustainable Places - Herts and North London Area Planning Advisor (Thur- Fri) - Wallingford Sustainable Places - West Thames Area

